Guye, Gerry, EMNRD

From: Wesley_Ingram@bim.gov

Sent: Friday, September 26, 2008 5:14 PM
To: Guye, Gerry, EMNRD'

Subject: Re: Approval for plug

Attachments: . 3001533653 _15_WFtif

Gerry,

Alexis Swoboda approved the original procedure in April 2005 and the subsequent report of the plugging in October
20065.

Wesley
"Guye, Gerry,
EMNRD"
<gerry.guye@state To
.nm.us> <Wesley Ingram@nm.blm.gov>
cc
09/22/2008 03:15
PM Subject
Approval for plug

ACCEPTED FOR RECORD

SEP 25 2007

Gerry Guye, Deputy Fi
, y Field Inspecto
NMOCD-District I ARTESIZ

Wesley
Did BLM approve the plugging procedure for the attached well?

Gerry Guye

Compliance Officer

NMOCD - Artesia

Office (875)748-1283x105
Mobile (575)626-0843

Fax (875)748-9720

E-Mail: gerry.guye(@state.nm.us

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may
contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is
prohibited unless specifically provided under the New Mexico Inspection of Public Records Act. If you are not the
intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of this message. -- This email has been scanned
by the Sybari - Antigen Email System.
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